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Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025
| strongly oppose HB 2025.
HB 2025 will hit every Oregonian where it hurts the most: the wallet. The bill does

little in the way of ensuring ODOT spends this money wisely. Instead, this bill cuts a
blank check to bureaucrats on the backs of Oregonians.

HB 2025 isn’t a transportation plan—it’s a tax grab that puts the burden on
Oregonians while letting state agencies off the hook. There are no guarantees of

reform, no performance measures, and no transparency.

Oregonians are being taxed to death - or at least to leave the state.



